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FEBRUARY 26, 2019
RESUME

PRESENTATION OF THE PROPOSED FISCAL YEAR 2019 AND 2020 BUDGET
FOR THE COUNTY OF PRINCE GEORGE

The proposed Fiscal Year 2018-2019 Budget for the County of Prince George will be distributed
to Board members at the February 26, 2019 meeting. The County Administrator will provide a
review of the proposed budget during the Board meeting.



